
TOWN OF ACTON     

SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

APRIL10, 2007 

 

 

 

1. PUBLIC FORUM: Tom Cashin sent a request that at least one selectman attend the April 19 

Planning Board meeting. Pat Hannon’s request for a conditional use permit will be discussed and 

he feels the selectmen should be part of the discussion. Nancy said she will try to attend. 

 

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Approved as written. 

. 

3. APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF LAST MEETING: Approved as written. 

 

4. WARRANT: Approved and signed. 

 

5. OLD BUSINESS: 

(A) ASSESSING: Nancy reported that the estimated County Tax is $289,291.00. 

The reason for the increase is that the State has increased Acton’s valuation to 

$607,000.000. 

 

(B) CABLE CONTRACT: No action. 

 

6. NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Nancy reported that New Hampshire has tentatively scheduled the Canal Road Bridge 

project for 2012. 

 

The draft audit has been received and selectmen adjourned their meeting to meet with 

Auditor Ron Smith. 

 

7. ADJOURNMENT: Adjourned at 11:45 A.M. 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Nancy Ruma, Tony Cogliandro, Jim Driscoll 

OTHERS PRESENT: Lorraine Yeaton 

 

 


